
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

QUORUM MAY BE PRESENT 
Friday May 10, 2024, 8am – 1 pm (Time includes travel) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a majority of the City Council of the City of 
Nolanville, Texas will be present at City Hall for the following: 
 

Cavazos Elementary Field Trip at City Hall 
101 N 5th Street  

Nolanville, TX 76559 
 

This is not an official meeting of the Nolanville City Council.  No decisions 
regarding City business will be made at this Field Trip event.   

 
 

 
 

Posted Tuesday, May 7, 2024 
Teressa Chandler, City Secretary 

 
 
 


